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At Abermain Public School 
Our community is welcomed, involved and valued. 

Our students are safe, engaged and achieve personal success. 
Our staff build positive relationships and are committed and inspiring. 
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Thank you to everyone who came and enjoyed our Mother's Day Picnic Breakfast.  Our students         
enjoyed sharing their learning with their families, as we brought our classrooms outside. Special    
Breakfast Boxes, drinks, a coffee van, and classroom activities were enjoyed by all. 

A special thank you to our P&C's incredible team of volunteers for supporting our breakfast and for     
ensuring our students had the opportunity again this year to purchase a very special gift at today's stall. 
Thank you also to our wonderful staff who continually go above and beyond for our students. 

Congratulations to this week’s Principal Award recipients and our two Special Principal Award            
recipients - such a wonderful start to Term 2 to be able to acknowledge their ongoing commitment to 
their learning. 

It was wonderful to attend the opening of the Speaking In Color Exhibition at Maitland Art Gallery.  Our 
students are now exhibiting artists. We were thrilled to see our sculpture chosen for the cover of the 
Exhibition Program and to hear that there is a possibility of a national tour of the exhibition. I             
encourage everyone to get along to the Maitland Art Gallery to see and enjoy the works. Thank you to 
those families that joined myself and the students at the opening.  
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A reminder that our students in Year 3 and Year 5 will participate in NAPLAN Online next week.  If you 
have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Before I finish, I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Marquet 
on behalf of our school community for her service to our school. We will 
miss the laughter, support and guidance she has provided for our         
students, their families, and our staff. We wish her much happiness and 
success moving forward into her new adventure. 

Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 
 
Debbie Bower 
Principal (Rel) 
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PRINCIPAL AWARDS RECIPIENTS 

PRINCIPAL AWARDS (for receiving 5 Merit Cards) were awarded to:  Neliah W, Tayte H, Ruby C,      

Dakoda M, Grace B, Alice B, Indie B, Christopher M, Blade H, Max J, Casey S, Ryan H, Bailey E, 

Millie H, Ruth O and Kiarnah J   

SPECIAL PRINCIPAL AWARDS (for receiving 5 Principal Awards) were awarded to:  Brayden P and   

Ciara  H  
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KF LEARNING NUMERACY AND LITERACY 
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STUDENT ABSENCES 

SMS texts will be sent to parents/carers between 9.45am and 10.00am each day to   

inform that an absence has been recorded for their child.  Parents/carers can explain 

absence either by replying to the SMS text, in person, by phone, school email or a 

letter to the class teacher.  ALL absences must be explained within seven (7) days. If 

you are having attendance issues with your child, please contact the school so we can 

work together to improve their attendance at school. 

NSW PUBLIC SCHOOL  

FINDER TOOL 

Please find below a link where parents/carers can find information regarding their in-zone school. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/school-finder 

 

EARLY STAGE 1  -  Kindergarten 

STAGE 1  -  Years 1 and 2 

STAGE 2  -  Years 3 and 4 

STAGE 3  -  Years 5 and 6 

   

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT WE DO 

NOT ACCEPT EFT AT THE 

SCHOOL.  IF YOU WISH TO 

PAY VIA CREDIT CARD THIS 

CAN BE DONE ON THE 

SCHOOL WEBSITE UNDER 

THE ‘MAKE A PAYMENT’ TAB 

 SCHOOL WEBSITE 

http://www.abermain-schools.nsw.edu.au 

SCHOOL FACEBOOK PAGE 

NOTES WILL NOT BE REPRINTED AT SCHOOL.  COPIES OF NOTES CAN BE 

OBTAINED ON OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE. 
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MEDICATIONS 

If your child requires non-prescribed or intermittent medication administered at school,     

parents/carers must complete a medication form which can be obtained from the school 

office. This form requires specific details of medication and health management.   

FOR THE SAFETY OF ALL CHILDREN MEDICATIONS MUST BE HANDED TO THE OFFICE BY      

PARENTS/CARERS.  MEDICATIONS ARE NOT TO BE HANDED TO THE STUDENT TO BRING TO 

OR FROM SCHOOL. 

Important information for parents and students 
 

The Department recognises that family breakdowns take place. However, unless 

there is formal notice it is assumed that both parents have shared and equal     

parental responsibility for their children and both parents have been involved in    

decisions regarding their children’s education. This also means the school           

recognises that each parent has equal duties, obligations, responsibilities and     

opportunities relating to matters involving the school. 

If changes occur in your family relationship which might impact on the               

relationship between the school and your family, you should advise the school  

immediately. This includes providing copies of any relevant court orders. 


